Dear SMSA Families,

The SMSA Parent Connectors is a group of dedicated parents, committed to support our
System by welcoming all families, tenured and new, to be a part of the fabric of our school.
These parents plan a plethora of activities and events throughout the year that promote
System unity and celebrate our unique Catholic school community. We will provide you with
ways to build connections with new families, celebrate our SMSA staff as well as organize
SMSA family events.
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New family outreach and support, community building activities and appreciate
& celebrate our staff and faculty.

New Family Outreach:

Making 1:1 connections with new families through calls/emails, event invitations, and

more.
Community building activities:

Hosting community wide events such as Trunk or Treat, "Ledger Express: A
Christmas Celebration”, Student Showcase, etc. (Specific dates will be determined
when the dates are closer as we will continue to monitor the current pandemic.)

Appreciation and celebration of staff & faculty:

Planning special ways to recognize them throughout the school year.

Parent Connectors is committed to ensuring the spirit of the SMSA community and culture
through events and outreach that unite our students, families and staff. Throughout the
year, there are many opportunities to volunteer in any of the above areas. Please look for
a volunteer form in your welcome back paperwork at the supply drop off day to be fill out
to show your interest. Also watch the eLedger for upcoming information regarding our
group and events. If have any questions, please reach out to Andrea Nuss,

alnuss@charter.net.

We are always looking for people to help with volunteering at the event, donate items or
even help plan the event. We would love to have your help!
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